
New website coming soon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th September 2021 

Welcome to our ‘New Look’ Newsletter! I have had a wonderful first week as the 

new Head of School at Naseby C of E Primary Academy. It began with a very 

special moment on Monday morning when the whole school gathered together 

for our first Collective Worship in the hall.  I introduced our theme for this term: 

‘Community’, as we begin to return to normal and come back together, post 

lockdown.  It was an absolute delight to hear all the children sing ‘Shine, Jesus, 

Shine’ at the top of their voices, after what seems like a very long time!  

It has been a pleasure to get to know the children and meet parents at the gates 

this week. I would like to say ‘Thank you’ to those of you who have warmly 

welcomed me and introduced yourselves. I would like to invite you to a drop in 

‘Tea & Cake’ session in the school hall on Wednesday 15th September from 8.50 – 

10am and 2.30 – 3.30pm to meet you & hear your views on the school.  

It has felt more like July than September weather, this week. Thank you for 

sending children with sun protection cream, hats and water bottles. 

I was pleased to be able to send details out this week regarding some exciting, 

before, during and after school activity clubs for this half term. This is a focus 

which will continue to be further developed in the future, following feedback.  

Next week, the newsletter will list important dates for your diaries. We hope the 

new website will also be launched.  I am looking forward to another exciting 

week!  

Mrs. Cook. 

 

 New website coming 

soon! 

 New morning, lunch & 

after school clubs,  

starting next week. 

 

15th September; 

Meet the new 

 ‘Head of School’;, 

Mrs. Cook from 

8.50am-10am & 

2.30 – 3.30pm. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Reception: It has been an exciting and fun-filled first week for the receptions in Class 1 as they settle into their 

new routine. We have had spent lots of time outside enjoying the wet play area and we have begun our new topic 

of ‘This is Me!’.  

Year 1 and 2; We have begun our new topic of ‘Our Local Area’ this week, discussing what makes Naseby special 

and comparing it to towns and cities. We have also enjoyed exploring non-chronological reports about attractions 

in London. Class 1 have particularly enjoyed being able to play with the older children on the paddock this week!  

 

In Class 2; This week in Class 2 we have been learning about King John and 

The Magna Carta. Children have had a go at writing their own Magna Carta. 

In Maths we have learnt about place value   10’s, 100’2 and 1000’s. 

We have also completed a big write and looked at Henry VIII in our reading 

comprehension. 

And finally we have started to learn about the artist William Morris. 

In Class 3; We have been learning about the history of planet 

Earth. We used a cardboard tube to make a large timeline and 

placed key events on it. We started with the formation of Earth 

and realised that humans have only lived on the planet for a 

very short time (compared to the dinosaurs).  

In maths, we have been learning about place value and how to 

read, write and order large numbers. 

In English, we have completed our first Big Write and we all 

have a target to improve our writing. Check out our new class 

display that we have made. 

 


